Matts Memos 
October 7th – 11th, 2019
*Marking words- At this time, I would like the students to begin marking their words on their own at home. We have been practicing for about six weeks now, and I have seen vast improvement with this in class. Have your children try and mark their homework assignments without the cards and then go over them together to see how they did. It is not mandatory they mark their own words yet, so if your child does not feel confident quite yet in this area they can just continue to write their words out and mark them with us on Mondays. 
**Permission Slips – Permission slips for our Historical Room at Kirby Smith field trip, are due no later than November 1st. Please make sure you children wear their red HLA shirt. If you do not have a red HLA shirt, just wear a red shirt. ( 

***No School- Just a reminder there will be no school on Friday, October 4th for UF Homecoming. There will also be no school On Friday, October 18th for a teacher workday.  

****Conference Sign Ups- The 3rd grade conferences will be held on Thursday, November 7th. Conference sign ups are first come first serve. There is a table near Mrs. Carr’s desk with the conference sign ups. 

*****Pumpkin Day- On Thursday, October 31st, the school is planning our awesome and amazing pumpkin fun day. Each student needs to bring in a small to medium sized pumpkin. A good rule for the size would be if it is too heavy for your children to pick up and walk with, it is too big! ( This will be an outside activity requiring some parent volunteers to help. If you wish to help with this activity, please check out the sign up genius. 

******Math Facts – Please continue to help your children practice his/her basic math facts on a regular basis. The best way for children to memorize these facts quickly is to work with flashcards.  You might make a game of it to see if they can beat the number correct in one minute each time they practice.  We will continue working on this at school also, but we are into multiplication and division and it would be extremely helpful if they had the basic addition and subtraction facts memorized, as opposed to counting on their fingers.  Thanks for your help! Don’t forget those math logs count as a math grade! Math logs will be due Friday, November 1st. 
*******School Days – Please be sure to ask your children about the following activities from this past week: completing our reading story, learning about action and being verbs, completing  “Chapter 4 & 5 in math, what is going on with Chapter 2 in Science, our new math station goodies, our word of the week - courage, and what is going on in PE, Art (Koi pond of oil pastel watercolor), and Morning Meeting. 
********Tip of the week- Have your children help pack their lunch. The lunches your children eat help fuel their bodies to play, learn, and grow. 
Spelling List  
(three letter clusters)
scrimmage         splotchy             splinter             throbbing            splendid 
stretcher             strictest             sprained      
      sprouting             scream
__________________________________________________________________
 **This section is for you!  Please feel free to write any questions/comments/concerns you may have for me in this space.  Please sign and return so I’ll know you have read this newsletter. 
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